
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 

Phone call to be made to Pride, TLC 
in regard to voting. 

 
10:00 a.m.  |  March 18, 2021 

7805 Barbican Ave; Weston, WI 54476 
Special Voting Deputies appointed by the Village of Weston will be contacting Pride, TLC 

in regard to voting in their facility for the April 6, 2021 Election. 
 

If you have further questions, please contact: 
Sherry Weinkauf 

5500 Schofield Avenue, Weston, WI 54476 
715-359-6114 

clerks@westonwi.gov 
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